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Project Update 

Despite the weather, crews made good progress on the project last week. Concrete work will take place 
this week to complete the northeast corner and to replace the sidewalk along the southeast leg of the 
project. If good weather holds, concrete work is anticipated to be complete this week. Pedestrians are 
strongly encouraged to use 400 North and US-89.  
 
Construction of the traffic signal is anticipated to begin next week. Temporary signage will be placed in 
the area to give drivers advanced warning of the signal and will be updated with the signal go-live date as 
soon as it is confirmed. 
 

Minimal traffic impacts are anticipated during construction, but motorists and pedestrians should 
expect to see crews working in the shoulder of the roadway, with intermittent, short-term lane 
closures in either direction, one lane open in both directions at all times.  
 
Motorists are encouraged to reduce their speed through the project area and be alert for workers and 
equipment near the roadway. Hours of operation for the project are 7:30 am to 5 pm., Monday through 
Friday. Work is anticipated to be complete by the mid-March. The schedule is weather dependent and 
could change.  
 
Know someone who should be getting this updates? Encourage them to subscribe by emailing 
UDOTRegionOne@utah.gov with Exit317Signal in the subject line. 
 
This project has a dedicated public involvement team. For questions or concerns please contact us at 1-
888-699-6624 and UDOTRegionOne@utah.gov. 
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